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BOYS & GIRLS CLUB HOLDING SPRING BASKETBALL SIGNUPS 

 
Shelton, CT, March 12, 2010 – The Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley is 

holding sign ups for its annual Spring Basketball League. Applications are available at 

the Club, located at One Positive Place in Shelton, or can be downloaded from the 

website at www.BGC-LNV.com. Registrations postmarked or delivered later than March 

22, 2010, will incur a $10 late fee. Late registration must be done at the Club on March 

23 from 6-8 pm. 

 

Player evaluations will be held as follows: 

� 5th – 6th grade boys, 5:45 pm, March 30 

� 7th – 8th grade boys, 6:30 pm, March 30 

� High school boys, 7:15 pm, March 30 

� 4th, 5th, and 6th grade girls, 5:45 pm, April 1 

� 7th, 8th, and 9th grade girls, 6:30 pm, April 1 

 

Coaches are always needed, and anyone interested in coaching should fill out the 

Coaches Volunteer Information on the player registration form. 

 

Call Billy Manion for more information at 924-9329. For directions or for more information 

about the Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley, visit us at www.BGC-

LNV.com. 
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